AGM Treasurer Report
Sally Bassett took up the treasurer role. No conflicts of interest exists.

At this point, the Branch accounts were requested. It was confirmed that the accounts presented at
the AGM in 2023 had been accurate.

The treasurer has read and followed the financial instructions. At the start of the treasurer's term,
clarifying questions were raised with the regional office. Although a monthly statement is meant to be
received by the Branch, as there has been no financial activity beyond what is being reported for the
OUH Nursing Conference, statements have not been issued. It is anticipated that successful Branch
activity for 2025 will trigger the receipt of future reports.

The opening balance was 1844.00

Expenditures during this financial year have been minimal; expenses were incurred for chocolates
@£20.00 t an OUH Conference event.

Planned expenditures did not take place other than for the branch AGM refreshments.
The closing balance will be provided at the end of the year. The current balance stands at: £1824.00

All members must read, understand, and adhere to the expense policy when planning branch
expenditures, making claims or attending Congress as a funded voting member.



